Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of 1066 Longmarkers
held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings at 7.45 p.m. on Tuesday 12th May 1998

Present:
Arthur Coleman (in the Chair), Colin Sinden, Ernie Spray, Connie Longley, Ron Longley, Esther
Carpenter and Dennis Coleman

Apologies for Absence:
Apologies were received from Dave Morris and Sid Powell..

Minutes:
The Minutes of the previous meeting having been circulated were then taken as read and adopted.

Matters Arising:
There were no matters arising.

Financial Report:

The profit of £15 from the 1998 Dinner and the £10 cheque we were holding have been banked and the
balance is now £595.54p.

The Chairman had received a donation of £3 specifically for petty cash for which a receipt has been
1ssued.

Petty cash now holds £4.94 and a book of stamps.

The bank and receipt books were checked and approved.

Dinner Dance 1999:

The Chairman reported that Peter Stone of the West Kent R.C. and current President of the Kent C.A.
has agreed to be our Guest of Honour and speaker at this function and also that Peter Holland will
provide us with information for the citation to Gwyneth when she receives the Ladies Silver Salver,
keeping the award secret from her. Wilf Baker is proposing The Visitors again.

It was agreed that the Chairman should visit Joan White at The Yelton to obtain the price for the meal
and although we are anticipating an increase this time, if this is no more than £2.00 he can go ahead
with getting the tickets printed in time for the Kent & Sussex Fellowship Meet in early October.

The possibility of having a mike for the speakers to use and the fact that the beer was off downstairs last
time will also be discussed at the same time.

The provisional booking with Joyce Oliver has now been confirmed.

Any Other Business:
No items came up under this heading.

Next Committee Meeting:
The next Committee Meeting was arranged for Tuesday, October 13th, 1998 to be held at 16 Brading
Close, Hastings at 7.30 p.m.

There being no further business to discuss the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a vote of
thanks was expressed to the Chair and agreed by all.

The Meeting was closed at 8.30 p.m.

Signed(




